
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday  Sesma 

Tuesday Dodgeball 
Mindfulness 

Expressive Arts 

Wednesday  Singing - cancelled 
Dance 

Thursday World Art  

Friday   

Friday 24th March 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 27th March 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
Children’s University Graduation – 10.30am in 
Birkbeck Hall at The Great Hospital – invitations have 
been sent out to parents 
Year 2 Horsford Church visit – afternoon 
Year 5 boys’ football match vs OLD CATTON (home) 
 
Tuesday 28th March 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
 
Wednesday 29th March 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
Easter Service at Mill Lane – 10am 
 
Thursday 30th March 
9.30am & 2pm – Year 1 productions 
Year 5 boys’ football match vs FIRSIDE (home) 
 
Friday 31st March 
NON UNIFORM DAY 
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year R, 1&2 
Break up for Easter Holidays 
Year 4 cycle training for selected children only 
 
 

House Points 
1st: Holkham - 316 

2nd: Sandringham - 279 
3rd: Blickling - 239 
4th: Felbrigg - 137 

 
Attendance Award 

Well done to class 5P who have had 100% attendance this week! 
 

This week’s certificate winners are:  
Kamilija Jefimova, Ava Apperley-Schoenherr, Robyn Smith, Bethany Scott, Kian Hills-Radcliffe, Ella Green, Ruby Lacey, 

Douglas Crampton, Ebony Hermitage, Jack Tink, Angel-Mai Camilleri, Dolly Oliver, Lydia Nolan, William Barrett, Ella 
Lincoln, Max Tucker, Marco Wilkin, Sophie Feltham, Kai Pulford, Olivia Burden, Hollie Thompson, Faith Eldershaw, Hannah 

Blanch, Holly Ellis, Bradley Dagniho and Joseph Stimpson. 

Just a note….. 
 

Year 1 and 5 Productions 
A huge thank you and well done to the Year 5 staff and 
children who put on a wonderful performance of the Easter 
Story earlier this week. It was lovely to see the children 
working together as a year group so successfully. We are 
looking forward to the Year 1 performance which has been 
rescheduled to Thursday next week (30th March) because of 
illness. We hope the children are feeling better and able to 
take part next week. 
 
Mathletics 
We just wanted to remind you that all the children have their 
own Mathletics log in and can access this online resource at 
home. It has maths games and quizzes that have a 
competitive element to them, so allows the children to 
challenge themselves. If your child has forgotten their log in 
please ask them to see their teacher who can recover it for 
them. 
 
Year 3/4 dentist visit 
Year 3/4 were visited by a dentist this week in connection 
with their healthy eating science unit. The dentist talked to the 
children about how to brush their teeth correctly including 
their gums and why you might need fillings. She told the 
children how much sugar they should have a day (maximum 
of 6 sugar cubes) and how much sugar is in certain foods. 
Some of the children were very surprised by some of the 
results!  
 
Comic Relief 
It was fantastic to see the children embrace Red Nose Day by 
dressing backwards and displaying their red noses 
throughout the morning. We will let you know how much we 
have raised for this charity on next week’s newsletter. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
 

Easter Fayre 
A huge thank you to all the volunteers and 
helpers that have made the organising of 
the Easter Fayre such a huge success. At 

the time of writing we are busy setting up 
the stalls and games so we hope everyone 

has a wonderful time! 
 

Non uniform day 
Don’t forget it is a normal non uniform day 
on Friday 31st March - £1 per child, £1.50 
for siblings. All proceeds go to the PTA. 

 
PTA Meeting 

Our next PTA meeting is on Thursday 25th 
May at 6.45pm at Mill Lane. We will be 

discussing the Summer Fete so all 
parents/carers are welcome! 

 
Ladies Night 80s disco 

Tickets are now on sale through either 
office or Chloe and Cassie Green for this 

event on Saturday 13th May.  
 

If you are able to offer help to the PTA 
please contact our chair Sue Smith via 

email at horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com 
or the office at 

office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

 

Church News 
 

This half term’s Value is “Service”. 
 

We have discussed what service means and the 
children have learnt that it means to serve people. 

This can be by helping a friend who is upset, caring for 
animals or ill people, raising money for charities. The 

children have heard bible stories which show 
examples of service that we can follow, such as the 

Old Testament story of the widow who helped Elijah 
and the parable that Jesus told about the Good 

Samaritan. 
 

In Open the Book this week, there were so many 
characters that four of the teachers had to take a part as 

well as some children. 
The children were told the part of the Easter story as far 
as Good Friday, ending with Jesus' body being placed in 

the tomb. 
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Visit our School website at:  
 

http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/ 
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